
										

	

	

	
	
	
	
	
PSU	Unit	C	–	Head	Coaches	
Bargaining	Team	and	the	
Administration	Execute	First	
Contract	
	

CONGRATULATIONS!!!!
Pictured	left	to	right	:	Mickey	Gallagher,	Stephanie	Dollar,	
Ben	Trachman,	Stacy	Cheney,	Peter	Belisle,	Jason	Harris,	
Brendan	Eygabroat,	Sarah	Bartlett,	Sean	Barrett	
	

	

On	Wednesday	May	17th	the	PSU	Unit	C	–	Head	Coaches	and	Administration	entered	into	a	
three-year	agreement	that	provides	unit	members	with	salary	increases	covering	July	1	2021	
through	June	30,	2024.		The	total	percentage	of	across-the-board	increases	the	Head	Coach	
salaries	by	over	12%	when	adding	in	the	compounding	effect.		In	addition,	Head	Coaches	
received	base	salary	adjustments	and	addressed	salary	inequities	as	well	as	received	a	1.5%	
Covid	bonus	for	2021.			

	

This	Qirst	contract	establishes	extensive	
rights	and	beneQits	that	include:	annual	
evaluation	process	and	salary	
classiQication	program	speciQic	to	Head	
Coaches	as	well	as	explicit	discipline	and	
discharge	procedures.		

	

	

	

	

Pictured:	Stephanie	Dollar,	Ben	Trachman,		
Brendan	Eygabro



	


